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Several Volusia County Libraries Open and Serving as  
Cooling Stations Following Hurricane Milton 

VOLUSIA COUNTY, FLORIDA – Following the impact of Hurricane Milton, 8 out of the 14 Volusia 

County libraries are now open to the public and serving as cooling stations. Operational libraries 
include: 

 Hope Place Public Library, 1310 Wright St, Daytona Beach 

 Port Orange Regional Library, 1005 City Center Circle 

 Edgewater Public Library, 103 W Indian River Blvd. 

 Oak Hill Public Library, 125 E Halifax 

 DeBary Public Library, 200 N Charles R Beall Blvd. 

 Lake Helen Public Library, 221 N Euclid Ave. 

 Deltona Regional Library, 2150 Eustace Ave. 

 DeLand Regional Library, 130 E Howry Ave. 

Additional libraries are working diligently to assess damages and return to normal operations. For 
information about branch locations and hours, visit www.volusialibrary.org. Residents can stay updated 
by downloading the Volusia Emergency Management app, following the County’s social media 
channels, or visiting www.volusia.org. 
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